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Board of Directors meeting 10 AM, September 29, 2021

Present:  Shipmates Pres Lee Vatter, Sec Pat Winston, Treas David Johnson, John Moore, Dan Wilson, Don Robbins, Bill Caslte, Rick Waite, David Niemela, Carl Schuelke, & John Stanton from the “Garage Grill”. Excellent turn out for today’s BOD meeting!

Present Branch 367 Membership is 126.

Items discussed: The BOD meeting convened at 10am. 

1. New Member: Robert Stumm joined Branch 367 September 2021.WELCOME ABOARD. 
2. October 6th, FRA Shipmates will conduct a Two-Bell Ceremony for deceased Shipmate Larry Musick. VFW Post 11447 will also participate in the Ceremony.
3. 11-11-21: Veterans Day (originally known as Armistice Day) Ceremony will be held at Clark Memorial cemetery (Angeles VFW Post 2485) AT 11Am. Please arrive before the cermemony commences. Thank you Don Robbins for donating p1000 for donation of the Two Wreaths.
4. LAFRA has 100 Tickets (p300) for a Halloween Meal/Fundraiser October 29th (2pm -8pm). Includes door prizes, and sandwich/drink from the Garage Grill.
5. RAFFLE 200 Tickets for Three Smoked Turkey Winners. Raffle tickets are now available for sale (p500) behind the Garage Grill counter. The drawing will be held at the end of the Thanksgiving potluck on 25 November.
6. COVID-19 Vaccine YELLOW CARD information. See https://icv.boq.ph/  and our website under Covid-Claims Tab: https://frabranch367.com. The RAO may still have plastic sleeves for the VA issued white Vax cards. 
7. FRA Membership Pins were received. Local Members will receive these at the next GMM.
8. Upcoming GMM votes/discussions: 1) Christmas fundraising Raffle, 2) TV Repair/purchase, 3) Chili Cook Off fundraiser at branch 367 since La Union Cook-off has been cancelled.
9. The next GMM is 06 October. The next BOD 27 October. Both meetings start at 10 Am. 

[bookmark: _GoBack] The BOD group discussion ended at 1022 Am. 


Submitted:                                                            Approved:

     //S//                                                                       //S//
Patrick Winston                                                   William “Lee” Vatter
Secretary                                                               President
Branch 367                                                           Branch 367





VA email 30/09/21
Veterans can receive Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 booster
Some Veterans, spouses, and caregivers can receive Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine booster shots from VA.
In line with recommendations from the FDA and CDC, only people who have already received a full series of the Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine at least six months ago have been authorized to receive a Pfizer booster shot.
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